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The new term started busily with school trips for year 3 to Butser Ancient Farm, 
year 6 to the Natural History Museum, and years 1 and 2 had a visit from the 
Matrix theatre company, focussing on The History of Toys, and the Great Fire of 
London.  
  Fourteen children from year 5 and 6 represented the school at Guildford 
Cathedral for a special service to celebrate the 10th anniversary of The Good 
Shepherd Trust, with four of the students doing readings during the service in 
front of head teachers and students from 20 GST schools along with 
representatives of the Diocese and the Trust.  
  It was a significant occasion for the Holme School as they were the first school 
to join the Trust. The school was also represented at Headley Village Fete with 
pupils joining headteacher Mrs. Stevenson in the parade. 
   Congratulations to all involved in the handball tournament at Oakmoor 
School with years 5 and 6 winning 4 out of 5 of their matches, coming second, 
and years 3 and 4 winning the tournament overall. 
   The children sang beautifully at the school Harvest Festival at All Saints 
Church and their art work on display and readings were impressive. Following 
on from the Harvest festival, year 6 organised a Race Against Hunger. Well done 
to all the children for giving their best effort and to everyone who sponsored 
and supported the event.  
  A big thank you to the Ludshott Photographic Society for their kind donation 
after their photography exhibition at the school in which 3 of the pupils 
exhibited excellent photographs. 


